
         

 

St. John the Baptist  

Byzantine Ruthenian Catholic Church 

100 St John’s Dr 
Trumbull, Connecticut 06611-5447 

 
Parish contact information 
tel: (203) 377-5967 
fax: (203) 377-5968 
e-mail: stjohntrumbull@gmail.com 
website: www.stjohntrumbull.org 
Served by: Mr. John Bayusik, Cantor  
 Fr. Hryhoriy Lozinskyy, Parish 
Priest & Administrator 

Confessions: half an hour before/ 
after each service or by appointment 
Sunday Liturgy: 9.30AM 
Sick Calls: As scheduled, 
or anytime in case of an emergency 
Readings and Music Oct 29: 
Gal 6:11–18; Luke 8:26–39 
Tone 5 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

WELCOME TO ST JOHN’S 

“For my house shall be called a house of prayer for all peoples” (Isaiah 56:7) We welcome all visitors 

and new members to our parish family and hope you will become an active part of our parish 

community by participating fully in our spiritual and social life. We are delighted to welcome you! 

With faith, hope, and love as we continue our journey together,  

Fr Gregory and parish family 

 

LITURGICAL SCHEDULE OCTOBER 29–NOVEMBER 5 

Sunday October 29 – Twenty Second Sunday after Pentecost 

9.00am – Matins 

9.30am – Divine Liturgy, +George Demko, Sr., by Demko & Lefferman Family 

 

Saturday November 4 – Joannicius Venerable 

3/5pm - Confessions 

 

Sunday November 5 – Twenty Third Sunday after Pentecost 

9.00am – Matins 

9.30am – Divine Liturgy, +Paula Teixeira, w Panachida, by Lisa Oberhauser 

  

ATTENDANCE AND COLLECTIONS 

The information about the collection on Oct 22 will be given the next week, Nov 5. Thank you 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Eastern Christian Formation and Adult Faith Formation. The next ECF class for children will take 

place on Sunday November 5th, and the next Scripture class on 1 Corinthians on November 12th. 



Weekly Bulletin October 29, 2023 

We kindly ask if someone can make coffee and/or bring cookies on Nov 12, it will be very much 

appreciated, thank you! 

Trumbull Interfaith Council Thanksgiving Service - You are invited to attend this annual 

Thanksgiving Service on Sunday, November 19, 2023, @3pm, at Holy Trinity Episcopal Church, 

1734 Huntington Tpke, Trumbull, CT. Please bring a donation of a nonperishable food item, which 

will be donated to Trumbull Social Services. An offering will be collected and donated to Trumbull 

Social Services, Bridgeport Rescue Mission, and Thomas Merton House (checks payable to 

Trumbull Interfaith Council)   

The Giving Tree. Please help a family in need by taking an envelope from the stocking on the tree, 

purchase a gift as described, and place both in the decorated box. Non-perishable food items are 

also being collected. Please return all items by Sunday, November 26th. 

Eparchial Events. On December 17, 2023, the Eparchy of Passaic will observe two milestone 

celebrations! First, is the 60th Anniversary of the Canonical Establishment of the Eparchy pf 

Passaic; and second is the 10th Anniversary of the Consecration of Bishop Kurt and his Installation 

as the 5th Bishop of Passaic! The day will begin with gratitude and prayer through the celebration 

of a Hierarchical Divine Liturgy of Thanksgiving on Sunday, December 17th at 3PM at the 

Cathedral of St Michael the Archangel in Passaic, NJ, followed by a joyful dinner reception at 

5:00PM at the nearby Venetian Banquet Facility in Garfield, NJ. All the Faithful in the Eparchy of 

Passaic are invited to attend and join their voices in prayers of gratitude for our past and prayers 

of hope for our future – as well as to celebrate with our Chief Shepherd, Bishop Kurt on his 

10th anniversary! Anniversary invitations can be found in the church vestibule 

Liturgy Intentions 2024. If you wish to schedule the Liturgy for the alive or deceased for the 

upcoming year 2024, please fill out the white “Divine Liturgy Intention” envelope located in the 

vestibule and hand it to the Father, or simply leave it in the donation basket. We will try to 

schedule it on the day you request or on another close day. Thank you! 

Bishop’s Appel 2023. This year Bishop’s Appeal has just begun. Everyone should receive the 

forms some time next week. Our parish goal remains the same as the last year: $15,400.00. If we 

reach the goal, St Johns will receive %40 of the total. You can pledge by sending check made 

payable to the Eparchy of Passaic or online: https://www.eparchyofpassaic.com/ 

 


